
	
	
	
	
	

	

July 13, 2015  

	
	
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
200 Scotia Centre  
P.O. Box 938  
Yellowknife, NT 
X1A 2N7 

 
 
Re: EA1314‐01 Jay Project Dominion Diamond Corporation Developer’s Assessment 
Report – Stakeholder Engagement, Government of the Northwest Territories, 
Environment and Natural Resources 
	
Dear	Mr.	Hubert:	
	
As	part	of	its	continuing	engagement	with	potentially	affected	stakeholders	on	the	
Jay	Project,	Dominion	Diamond	has	undertaken	follow‐up	engagement	discussions	
with	the	Government	of	the	Northwest	Territories,	Environment	and	Natural	
Resources	(GNWT)	and	their	technical	consultants	following	the	engagement	
outlined	in	our	May	25,	2015	letter	to	the	MVEIRB.			
	
Dominion	Diamond	held	a	workshop	with	GNWT	staff	on	July	6th	to	provide	further	
explanation	of	the	water	quality	modelling	that	was	presented	in	the	DAR,	the	
Technical	Sessions,	and	provided	in	response	to	the	Round	1	and	2	Information	
Requests.		The	MVEIRB	technical	expert	and	staff	also	participated	in	the	workshop.		
	
The	purpose	of	the	workshop	was	to	provide	additional	information	regarding	the	
water	quality	modelling	scenarios,	linkages,	pit	hydrodynamic	model	setup	and	
inputs.			MVEIRB	and	GNWT	second	round	IRs	and	responses	related	to	water	
quality	modelling	were	also	discussed.		Copies	of	the	presentations	from	the	
workshop	are	attached	to	this	correspondence.	
	
A	follow‐up	discussion	is	scheduled	for	July	20th	to	address	a	couple	of	outstanding	
hydrogeological	modelling	questions	from	the	initial	workshop.	
	
	
Dominion	Diamond	recognizes	the	importance	of	all	Parties	concerns	and	is	
committed	to	work	diligently	to	provide	information	and	responses	in	a	timely	
manner	throughout	the	DAR	review	process.		



	
	
	
	
	

	

	
	
	
	
	
 
 
 
 
 
c.  Nathen Richea 
 
 

 

 

 


